
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It was lovely to hear that so many of you attended our parents’ evening this week to find out about your child’s 

learning and progress (and considering the horrible weather, I think it was very fortuitous that this was via 

zoom!) I also had many class teachers very pleased about how many ‘thank yous’ they got from you all; they 

are all working incredibly hard to support your child’s learning so for them to hear this from you, obviously 

meant a lot to them all. 

Mrs Lawrenson (soon to be North Beckton’s Executive Head Teacher) is with us every Tuesday this half term, 

and we will be in the playground together before and after school, so please stop by and say ‘hello!’ 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

BOOK FAIR INFO 

Celebrate reading at our Book Fair! The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new chil-
dren’s books to browse and buy. Come and join us!  
 
WHEN:  Wednesday 30th November to Wednesday 7th December.   
WHERE:  In the school playground before and after school. 
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there’s 

sure to be a book for everyone. If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our Gift Vouchers available at 

www.travellingbooks.co.uk/parents. They’re a great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. Don’t forget 

that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! 

Morning lessons 

Our morning lessons start at 8.40am and children 

have 10 minutes reading until the register closes. 

The gates are also being locked at 8.50am in order 

for all staff to start teaching; please can I encourage 

all families to be arriving from 8.40am in order to 

have a calm and focused start to the day. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH


 Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

In our assemblies next week, we will be thinking about: 

“BEING KIND AND UNDERSTANDING” 

What does kindness look like in words, in actions and in thoughts? 

What does kindness feel like? 

TTLT Girls 6 a side Football Competition.  

On Friday 4th November 2022, 9 pupils 

from year 6 took part in the TTLT 

Girls 6 a side Football Competition. at 

Newham Leisure Centre.  They played 

in 5 exciting games; winning 1, drawing 

2 and losing 2, finishing fourth in their 

group.   The team was well behaved, 

showing great sportsmanship and 

teamwork. Well done to all those in-

volved. 

 

 

What we are learning:  History Week 

During our second History week, the children have started their second history topic of the year. You can find more about the differ-

ent subjects on the ‘curriculum’ area of our school website:  https://www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk 

SAVE THE DATE  . . .Come and join us: 24th November 

We are going to have an ‘open reading morning’ from 8.40—9.30am (as you drop off) in the 

morning on Thursday 24th November. This is a chance for you to come into school, with your 

child/ren, and spend a bit of time reading with them. The class teachers will also be talking 

about how we teach reading in school and how you can support your child with this. It would be 

lovely to see as many of you as possible. 


